Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor

Hon. Gary A. Dickson
Memorandum
To: Honorable Town Board
From: Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor
Date: April 20, 2022
Subject: Youth and Recreation Commission Appointment

Dear Colleagues,

Patti Shea, who was my appointment to the Youth and Recreation Commission, has resigned
from the commission. I appoint Tamara Sullivan, 492 Main Street, to fill Ms. Shea’s term that
expires on 12/31/2023. Ms. Sullivan has two children and has shown a lot of interest in
promoting recreational opportunities for the youth of West Seneca.



